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Dear Planning Commission Members,
 
I urge you to place high importance on the economic vitality of this county. However well intentioned,
environmentalism taken too far can create a slippery slope towards long-term stagnation. Life is about
balance, and Planning is about balance. Please consider this when making high stakes decisions and
recommendations.
 
Cool heads don't politicize issues, they solve them. Please be a cool head and don't get caught up
in the PC snare. The easiest road to take is to bend to the loudest voices, but it takes courage to
make decisions based on what's best for EVERYONE. 
 
Thank you for your attention and consideration,
 
Bonnie Onyon
Citizen
Member, Blaine City Council
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